
 1 

 

 

2022 Regional Centres and Corridors Update 
 

On May 18, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Regional Council request the Federal and Provincial governments to prioritize funding 

toward the next generation of bus rapid transit projects in York Region, and critical 

infrastructure to advance the Yonge North Subway Extension to support development 

of Regional Centres and Corridors. 

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the local municipalities, Minister of Municipal 

Affairs and Housing, Minister of Transportation, Metrolinx and York Region Members 

of Federal and Provincial Parliament as representation of York Region’s continued 

commitment to transit-oriented development in Regional Centres and Corridors and 

Major Transit Station Areas, and the need to advance rapid transit initiatives in York 

Region. 
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